
  GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
                                                            Friday, January 10, 2020 
 
 
HOT LUNCH:  French Bread Cheese Pizza 
   Crispy Chicken Patty 
 
 
BIRTHDAYS: Dean OBryan – January 11 
  Mario Aleksandrovski – January 12 
  Wyatt Guerin – January 12 
 

1. The next EMM meeting will be Monday at lunch for both 7th and 8th graders. 8th 
graders will meet in Mrs. Kulaga's room and 7th graders in the Culinary Arts room. 
Service Projects in January include: Project Cure, Ronald McDonald House, and LPCS.  
Attend the meeting to get the info and permission slips! 
 

2. The GMS Bully Prevention Club will meet today in Mrs. Pedersen’s office for a very 
important activities planning meeting. 8th graders will meet during 8th grade lunch 
period and 7th grade will meet during 7th grade lunch. 
If you have any questions see Mrs. Pedersen. Hope to see you there! 
 

3. Attention Adventurers, 
Gurrie's RPG Club will be meeting after school TODAY until 4 p.m. in the culinary arts 
room.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and chromebooks.  New 
members are always welcome to join in!!!  If you have any questions, please see Mr. 
Walsen, Mr. Tooth, or Doc Mac.  See everyone after school! 
 

4. "The wrestling team hosted the school's first tri-meet in the south gym last night.  

Teams included Brookwood and Heritage Middle School and the Tigers are off to a 

strong start as we enter the big stretch of the season.  The gym erupted when Ben 

Thompson, a 6th grader from Ideal, was able to achieve his first win in triple overtime! 

Gurrie was able to defeat both schools including a key pin by Kellan Knopp at 215 

against Heritage to tie up the team score.  At 275, Sam Castello told the driver to warm 

up the buses and sent the teams home packing with a pin to end the night.  Gurrie's 

final score was 42-36.  Congratulations to Everett Kittridge, Sebastian Garcia, Ilija 

Tomich, Claudio Rodriguez, and Dylan Rickman on their winning performances and 

congrats to the team overall." 

5. The boys’ basketball teams traveled to Highland Middle School.  The 7th grade lost after 
a strong effort.  The 8th grade team won their game with great team effort.    


